
 

Ingleton Primary School 
North Yorkshire County Council 

Headteachers : Mrs D. M. Barry & Mrs J Colledge 

Low Demesne, Ingleton, Nr. Carnforth, Lancashire, LA6 3DY.     Tel. 015242 41592 Fax: 015242 41663 

Website : www.ingleton-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk     E-mail : admin@ingleton-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 

APRIL 2018 – SCHOOL NEWS 

Class Photos 

Class photos will be taken on Thursday this week. 

Phonics meeting 

We look forwards to welcoming Year 1 parents for a Phonics session with Mrs Burnett at 

7 p.m. this Thursday. She will inform you about the assessments and provide ideas for 

helping your child with reading skills. 

The Great Exhibition Day 

As the culmination of their ‘Age of Change’ topic, children in years 4-6 will enjoy ‘The 

Great Exhibition’ on Monday 23rd April. Come and join us at 3.10pm for a ‘Great Exhibition’ 

of Victorian ingenuity. 

Bewerley Park 

Year 5 children had a truly memorable time before the holidays. Thank you to Ms Gill, 

Miss Coates, Mr Barry and Mr Conway for their time and hard work with the visit.  There 

will be a special assembly when parents can see the photos and hear the stories on 

Wednesday 18th at 2.45pm. 

Website 

We have been busy reviewing our website and hopefully improving it. It is nearly ready 

but not quite perfect yet. The dates for this term, including assemblies have been added. 

Ski Competition 

We are delighted to be entering a Ski Team in an Inter Schools Ski Competition at Kendal 

dry ski slope on Thursday 26th April.  

Early Morning Club 

If you are interested in using our early morning club for childcare, please see Mrs 

Hartnell to book places. 

Book Fair 

We took £794.57 which raised £397.29 in commission to purchase new books for 

classrooms. Thank you Mrs Hartnell for running the sales. 

Inter-School Sport 

Congratulations to Kai and Freya who took part in the North Yorkshire Cross-country 

finals at Dalby Forest in March. Well done for a great race and representing our 

school.  

Our two hockey teams were very successful at Giggleswick last term with the Year 6 

team receiving silver medals and Kiera Downing was awarded player of the 

tournament. Well done Kiera. 



 

Upcoming events 

Skiing – Thursday 26th April at Kendal dry ski slope 

Football - Friday 27th April at Ingleton Primary 4pm  

Tri Golf - Thursday 3rd May at Settle Golf Club 

Cricket - Wednesday 9th May at Settle C.C. 4pm  

Health and wellbeing 

Our priority is keeping pupils safe and happy so we provide support from staff for all 

children in school. “Chill ‘n’ Chat” sessions have been worthwhile for a number of pupils 

and will continue throughout this term. Should you ever need support at home, Young 

Minds has a superb helpline – telephone 0808 802 5544.  

Assessments  

All the year 6 children will be completing national tests during the week beginning 14th 

May. Lots of healthy food and early nights needed then please!! Year 2 children will have 

ongoing assessments throughout May. The children in years 3, 4 and 5 will be involved in 

class assessments in June and year 1 children will have their ‘phonic screening’ the week 

beginning June 11th. Testing times for everyone! 

Crucial Crew 

We work hard to provide our children with the knowledge and skills to keep themselves 

safe. An important big day was Crucial Crew for Year 6 pupils last month. They worked 

with other children from local primary schools and learned from experts including the 

police, fire brigade, health workers etc. We will be notifying you of an e-safety event for 

parents later this term. 

Mountain Biking 

Congratulations to Finn Durkin for gaining a medal when competing in the Mini Borders 

Downhill Mountain Bike Series race in Scotland during the holidays. 

 

 
 

B4RN 

During the holiday work has been underway to bring the cables across our fields, many 

thanks to the team involved, particularly Luke Foster for operating the mole plough! 

P.T.A. 

Easter Bingo – thank you to everyone who attended and contributed towards the Easter 

Bingo.  It was a lovely, fun evening and we raised a fantastic £845! 

Bags2school – Have you had a clear our over Easter? Remember to bring your bags into 

school by Wednesday 18th April, when they will be collected. 

 



 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 22nd May Y4 Visit St Stephen’s Primary School, Bradford 

13th to 15th June Y6 Edinburgh Residential 

Wednesday 13th June – QES Parent Information Evening  

(Apologies, Edinburgh was booked before this date announced) 

Monday 18th June Sports Day 

Thursday 21st June Summer Fair 

Tuesday 26th June QES Transfer Day 

Thursday 28th June Y6 Outdoor Ed Day 

Friday 29th June Y4/5 Orienteering 

Tuesday 3rd July Y6 Ingleborough Hall Transition Day 

Thursday 5th July Y6 Outdoor Ed Day 

Tuesday 10th July Y6 SATS Results 

Settle College Transfer Evening 

Wednesday 11th July  Settle College Transfer Day 

Friday 13th July  Small Yorkshire Show 

Tuesday 17th July KS2 Performance 

Wednesday 18th July School Disco 

Thursday 19th July Swimming Gala, Picnic and Leavers’ Assembly 

 

 

Holiday Dates Reminder 

We break up for half term on Friday 25th May and re-open on Monday 4th June. School 

will be closed on Monday 7th May for the May Day Holiday. Holiday dates are also on our 

website. 

 

Jo Colledge & Dawn Barry 

 
 


